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Reduced Applicant Fingerprint Fees  
 

The purpose of this memorandum is to notify all insurance applicants of the fee change 
for submission of electronic fingerprints. 
 
The Department of Financial Services has the authority to require a person to submit a 
full set of fingerprints to the Department along with the fee to have the fingerprints 
processed by the Florida Department of Law Enforcement (FDLE). The fingerprints are 
used to conduct a criminal background record check in accordance with Section 
626.171(4), Florida Statutes. The current fingerprint card-processing fee is $62.00. The 
Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) recently restructured its fees and reduced the fee it 
charges to process fingerprints from Florida. 
 
Effective October 1, 2007 the total fingerprint fee for electronic fingerprint submissions 
will be $57.25. All fingerprint submissions made after this date will reflect the new 
reduced fee charge. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Informational Memorandum, please feel free to 
telephone us at (850) 413-3137. 
 


